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December 27, 2018

FBI Infragard Meeting - San Francisco
Rescheduled
[31537]

December 27, 2018 TO: Chief Information Security Officer Advisory Committee
Small Funds Committee
Technology Committee RE: FBI Infragard Meeting - San Francisco Rescheduled
 

In late October you were notified of a planned meeting between select ICI
representatives[1] and FBI InfraGard agents in San Francisco. Unfortunately, that meeting
must be rescheduled. The new date and time are as follows:

San Francisco Meeting – February 7, 2019, 10:30 – 1:30 (lunch included).

Location: Matthews Asia, Four Embarcadero Center, Suite 550, San Francisco, CA 94111.

You must register (again) for this meeting and participation is limited. Please register at
https://cvent.me/QLZZn to secure your participation at this important meeting.

Please contact me at salmon@ici.org or 202-326-5869 if you have any questions about this
meeting.

 

Peter G. Salmon
Senior Director, Technology & Cybersecurity
 

endnotes

[1] Original meeting was mentioned in Memo 31462
(https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo31462)
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